DECEMBER 23, 2022

An advanced Christmas celebration onboard
Jebsen PTC's MCC Palawan and Batanes

Jebsen PTC salutes the dedication and sacrifices of its global maritime
professionals (GMP) who continue to serve at sea, away from their loved
ones at home, to ensure that essential goods and supplies are delivered to
their destinations, especially during this very busy holiday season.

1CC Batane

To help Jebsen PTC GMPs conquer the Christmas blues at sea, the team of
General Charterer, Inc. (GCl), a Jebsen PTC company, paid a visit to MCC
Batanes and MCC Palawan to celebrate Christmas with the crew on board.
The GCI team also took the opportunity to give recognition to their Loyalty
Awardees who were given tokens and plaques of recognition for their
invaluable contribution and commitment to the company over the past
years. One of the awardees is Bosun Edwin Bato whose 20 years of
outstanding service show how the loyalty and commitment of Jebsen PTC's
people form the true backbone of the company.




